
GILMER COUNTY
Sheriff and Treasurer

Larry D · Gerwig

May 15, 2 15

Dear Mr. Smith:

We received your information request on May 15, 2015 regarding Willard Cottrill
and Deputy Michael Wheeler.

Request #1, we are unable to disclose due to the fact that it is an open case an
those files cannot be released or made public until the case is closed.

Request #2, regarding Deputy Wheeler investigating any previous homicides,none were found.

Request #3, regarding any and all past academy homicide training for Deputy
Wheeler, none were found during his employment here.

Thank You,

Sheriff, Larry Gerwig
10 Howard Street, Glenville, WV 26351 Phone: 304-462-7441

Fax: 304-462-513
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